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Application  No: Site Address: Case Officer: Consultees Name: Comment:Received:

Ms Karen  Whelan OBJ2013/5581/P Site to rear of 15 Elsworthy 

Terrace

London 

NW3 3BT

Jason Traves 20/09/2013  11:05:23

Response:

I am concerned that the initial application was granted so easily - considering this build does not comply at all with the conservation area guidelines.

As for changing the roof - which I believe was meant to be a green roof.       Owners in these new developments are prone to leave their lights on all night, which is not positive for the environment or the 

neighbours.   Any changes to the original plan are not acceptable on the grounds of further disturbance to the surrounding area and neighbours.

Page 6 of 46


